ACT

UNION FOR AFFORDABLE
CANCER TREATMENT

To: GOP Members of US Senate
Re:  Graham-Cassidy Health Care Bill
Date: September 22, 2017

Dear GOP Senators:

| am addressing this only to GOP Senators because apparently you are the only ones who are
considering to vote for the Graham-Cassidy health care bill.

| am a stage 4 breast cancer patient. | am alive and doing well now because | have insurance
through the Affordable Care Act, and access to a drug that is keeping me alive. The insurance
premiums are high, mostly because there are insufficient cost control measures for health care,
including the insane prices for new cancer drugs.

If the Graham-Cassidy bill passes, patients like me who have prior medical conditions are highly
likely to be confronted with even higher premiums and gaps in coverage.

This is a life and death issue for me and probably for your own constituents and extended family
members if you bothered to check.

I would like you to kill the Graham-Cassidy bill, so the Graham-Cassidy bill does not kill me.

Sincerely
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Manon Anne Ress. PhD.
Acting Director and Co-founder, Union for Affordable Cancer Treatment

www.uact.org


http://www.uact.org/

